
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
I hope that you all had a lovely half term break despite a little bit of drizzly weather. Well done to the 
children who received a surprise letter in the post from me last week too. We celebrated that in today’s 
awards assembly.  
 
Year 6 Residential Week 
Most of our Year 6 pupils have spent this week at Heatree Activity Centre. 
They have had an action-packed week with a plethora of teambuilding 
activities including kayaking, a stream scramble and an adventure course. 
The children were impeccably behaved all week and have no doubt 
created memories to last a lifetime. A HUGE thank you to Mr Bradley, Mrs 
Miller, Mrs Holten, Mrs Britton and Miss Nichols who gave up so much 
time and supported the children so well to enable the residential to take 
place.  
 
Back at school, the rest of Year 6 have had a fantastic fun-filled week.  
They've thrown themselves into a very busy schedule, enjoying a 
range of sporting activities, cooking, preparing the set for their 
upcoming production, time with nursery friends, a movie and even 
caring for Tilly the tortoise for the day! A huge thank you to Mrs 
Turner, Mrs Bentley and Mrs Tickle who have supported the children 
to have so much fun.  
 
 

 
Year 2 Wild About Woods  
Year 2 had an excellent time at Porsham Farm and Airy Knapp Woods on 
Wednesday. They explored the local woodland, roasted marshmallows 
and went to see the dairy cows. They had lots of time to play and explore, 
get a bit muddy and were treated to a hotdog and smores for lunch.  
Thank you WildAboutWoods - Forest School Outdoor Fun & Education for 
such a brilliant, fun-filled day! 
 
Football  
Yesterday afternoon, a team of Year 4 footballers travelled up to 
Newton Abbot to play against Bradley Barton Primary School. What a 
match it was! It ebbed and flowed dramatically, and the team showed 
great team spirit, skill and energy against a strong team largely made 
up of Year 5s. Despite losing 6-4 in the end, the experience will 
certainly give them a huge advantage in the future. Thank you to Mr 
Easterbrook for organising.  
 
 
Staff Update  
This week, we welcomed back Mrs Blaik from maternity leave. Mrs Blaik will mostly be based in FS2 but will 
be supporting across the school.  

https://www.facebook.com/WildAboutWoods?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWUX9AaUblNkX-7oEAHfKz6jb3wN9j_twrTy4QqdqbX7pKAcR344MXYwvlqOexmj4qd5qMpgzn9QOkoYMWB4lD5VPqtutt1r8JPIhnHoAgX3-o64pyTifC-lnubW24DW-dTqlWEebiftxqHw80N6gLIaooGdfC7cTSgWAp8E_2NkbTWliaU-L-kW6xC6bmd5Pv9c-93Cm7EgrKVSknV2ofA&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 
Celebrations 
Well done to Summer and Ruby in Year 4 who represented Plymouth argyle Under 9’s 
last weekend at Banwell Football Club in the Somerset Cup - finishing in 3rd place 
overall. 
 
Well done to Ella in Year 4 who has been doing trampolining and also gymnastics 
and was awarded her badge 6 and 7.  
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
Mrs Barker  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates  

Thursday 12th June  Y3 Trip to Paignton Zoo 

Wednesday 18th June  Nursery Sports Day- Provisional Date (TBC) 

Friday 20th June  Sports Day- KS2 am and KS1 pm 

Tuesday 24th June  Reserve Sports Day  

Thursday 26th June  Pasties and Pies (Donations for the Food Bank) 

Friday 27th June 2.30pm Year 3 Assembly – Parents Invited  

Tuesday 1st July Year 1 Learning Together 

Friday 4th July  Summer Fair after school 

Monday 7th July  Year 3 Ancient Greek Day 

Tuesday 8th July  Year 1 Trip to the Aquarium 

Tuesday 8th July 2.30 pm Year 5 Learning Together  

Tuesday 15th July 6pm Year 6 Leavers Production  

Thursday 17th July  Rocksteady Concert 

Friday 18th July  Last day of Term 6 

Wednesday 3rd September  Return to school 25/26 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

If you would like to share significant successes e.g. from your child’s involvement in clubs/ competitions 

out of school, please send a short explanation (and a photograph if you wish to include one) to 

admin@leigham-primary.plymouth.sch.uk with ‘Newsletter Celebrations’ in the subject line. Please note 

that the newsletter is shared via email and online through our website and social media platforms and so 

adding a photograph to your email means that you consent to it being shared in all of those places. 

Class Charter Champion 
Each week, staff recognise a class member who has demonstrated our school values of being KIND, READY 

for a challenge and a great LEARNER. They will be invited to celebrate with a hot chocolate on Friday 
afternoon.  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Dojo Awards 
The classes with the most weekly Dojos in each Key Stage are shown below. 

 
 
 

NEW! Golden Table 
Each week, lunch time staff recognise a class member who has demonstrated our school values both in the 

dinner hall and outside during playtime. They will be invited to sit at the Golden Table in the hall on a 
Friday lunchtime.  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Ash Albie Hazel Connor 

Oak Sophia Fir Albie 

Poplar  Rosie Elm Freddie 

Willow Grayson Pine Stanley 

Larch Mylo Yew Connor 

Spruce Tommy Maple - 

Beech Hayden Palm -  

Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2 

Year 2 Yew 

Ash Hallie Hazel Ruben 

Oak Louie Fir Rico 

Poplar  Gracie Elm Rebecca 

Willow Rosie Pine Harvey 

Larch Milo Yew Rita 

Spruce  Poppy Maple Imogen 

Beech Alecia Palm Zack 

mailto:admin@leigham-primary.plymouth.sch.uk


 


